
Pile Driving Program Update
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Mission Rock will soon break ground on Block F, the second residential building of the Mission Rock will soon break ground on Block F, the second residential building of the 
project. The pile driving program is scheduled to resume on Monday, April 11, 2022.project. The pile driving program is scheduled to resume on Monday, April 11, 2022.

Pile driving will occur on weekdays between approximately 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., excluding Pile driving will occur on weekdays between approximately 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., excluding 
holidays. Scheduling exceptions may be considered in case of major weather events or holidays. Scheduling exceptions may be considered in case of major weather events or 

other extraordinary circumstances that prevent pile driving from proceeding.other extraordinary circumstances that prevent pile driving from proceeding.

A noise and vibration consultant works with the construction team to help monitor and A noise and vibration consultant works with the construction team to help monitor and 
mitigate impacts, and the project team will continue to work closely with neighbors mitigate impacts, and the project team will continue to work closely with neighbors 

and stakeholders.and stakeholders.
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Email:Email: info@missionrock.com info@missionrock.com

Construction Hotline: (415) 972-1744Construction Hotline: (415) 972-1744
Construction Website: Construction Website: www.buildmissionrock.comwww.buildmissionrock.com


